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Minutes of the Committee Meeting 9th January 2017
Present:


Zena Ellis
Chairman


Andy Reid
Secretary


Chris Green
Treasurer


Nathan Scott
Club Captain


Dave Debnam


Andy Ward

Helen Morris


Thom Darby


Miriam Linforth


John Chapman


Mark Layzell

1 Chairman’s Comments
December is always a busy month with Christmas celebrations and festivities taking over, it is great to see so many of our members keeping up with their running and participating in some races. Notably our cross country event in Letchworth where we saw our biggest team yet meaning we finished in an amazing 4th place.
Our Christmas social was a great event, despite a badly timed parents evening making me wait to join the fun. The event was a great success and it started our fundraising for the Willow Foundation brilliantly and we raised over £500. Thank you Gill for making the Christmas cake and Stuart for leading the Dutch auction.

I was very surprised and am absolutely over the moon to get one of the ballot places for the London Marathon. Training is well under way and I can’t wait to take part in the marathon that has inspired so many of us. Good luck Phil who also won a place in the club ballot.

I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and wishing you all a very Happy New Year full of new year’s resolutions and goals for the next 12 months.

2 Apologies
None
3  Previous Minutes
The minutes for December were accepted.
4  Matters Arising
None
5  Secretary’s Report

Attended the funeral of Ken Abbott with Judy Reid, Helen Morris and Dave Debnam to represent the club.
Chris Lamont’s Email complaint re the proposed club name change removing the JC received.
The Luton Sports Network have opened entrys for the annual awards.

Andy Smith changed first claim club

Launch of the Wellingborough Dirt Run series in 2017

3CXC washup meeting held

The Newtons Fraction Half Marathon will be on the 5th March

County meeting on the 13th January 2017

ARC championship results now available

5K Color Run will be on 22nd April 2017

6 Treasurer’s Report

Cash £803.79
Bank £4963.89 
of which was Striders:£4392.51p and Charity:£571.38p
7  Running Report
Nathan announced his intention to resign as Club Captain at the end of March. So replacements will need to be found. Announcements are needed and a request for volunteers from the membership to be put on the website.
There was no let up this month in racing despite the festivities.

The month kicked off with Bedford half where a number of Striders took part and raced well, the only one to leave with a PB on the day was Pat Blessing in a time of 1:31:24. Top work Pat on a tough course. Although not a PB John Chapman secured the 1st place V55 in the race and the county whilst Chris Lamont did the same in the V60 category. 

The same day saw a couple of Striders head off to do Perivale 5. Vannessa Thomson landed a new 5 mile PB of 37:55.

Ian Pitkin claimed his first of two Parkrun PB’s this month on the 10th by running around Wardown in a time of 24:18. A PB that wouldn’t last long.

Christmas Eve saw the second Striders takeover at Luton Parkrun and a whopping 48 Striders ran whilst numerous others volunteered and supported. A superb turn out on a mild morning rewarded Ian Pitkin with his second PB of the month – a huge 23:57! Top work Ian – those track efforts are paying off.

Alan Barry achieved a PB at Aylesbury 5k. A tough course to do but never the less Alan sped round in 19:30.

And last but not least Kieran Fitzpatrick achieved a 10 mile PB at the Buntingford year-end race completing the course in 1:21:27.

I hope you all had an enjoyable Christmas and New Year and I hope you all achieve your ambitions for the coming year and remain injury free. 

8 Strider of the Month 
Ian Pitkin
9 Striders Race

Potentially to be held again in August
 Suggestions

To have a club Wikipedia page.
Thom and Miriam will create one.
A.O.B.

Andy Ward     Reminded us about the Chilly Triathalon

Next Meeting to be held in the Barrels on  6th February 2017
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